
NOTICE OF SPRING ROAD TOUR 
Members of the Town of Orrock Board of Supervisors will be conducting the 
Spring Road Tour on Wednesday, May 17th beginning at 9:00AM. 

Be it advised, there will be a quorum of Supervisors participating this road tour.  

Only road conditions will be discussed.  No other business and no decisions 
requiring board action will be made. 

The public is welcome to follow the board on their road tour and inspection. 
Contact the Town Office if you would like to attend. 

/s/Chris Weber, Clerk 

(Posted at the Orrock Town Hall April 27, 2023) 
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